
From:   Wesley Dwelly   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   January 02, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1472-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Per your last correspondence, we have moved the dates for the testing and amended the application
back in December to reflect so.  We could really use the approval ASAP so that we do not miss are target
dates this time.  Thank you.


